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Year 10 Work Experience Week 
 

A huge thank you to our industry partners.  

 
An amazing opportunity being offered by these partners to support our  

P-TECH students even further.  
Several of our students are doing their Year 10 work experience this week 

and as part of this each student will be receiving an EXTRA full week of 
mentoring expertise.  

 
Thanks Barwon Health, Blood Toyota and Geelong Technology Group for 

your ongoing support of the P-TECH Program.  


